Hugo Vasquez

From: Amit Upadhye <amit@amitupadhye.com>
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 3:43 PM

To: Hugo Vasquez

Subject: Re: West Elevation update

Attachments: A400-ELEV-DE-CITY.pdf

EXTERNAL

Hi Hugo,

| refer to over conversation today morning.
1. A400 is enclosed showing bigger glass door on the West elevation.

2. Narrative: Amendment to existing approved Hillside new residence on 4208 E Lamar Rd, Paradise Valley, AZ 85255.
Proposing to raise the garage height to a max of 14’-0” and lengthening the pool to the North edge by 8’-0”. The West
facing patio door has been made bigger and in between stucco wall has been removed to gain more view.

We will pick up the Public Hearing sign from you on Monday or give us a call when you are ready with it. Jeff Hillis will
pick the sign up.

Best,

Amit Upadhye RA

Principal

AMIT UPADHYE ARCHITECT
+1 602 750 5816 mobile
+1 480 699 3523 direct

www.architecture.yoga
www.amitupadhye.com
www.audesignstudio.com

On May 29, 2020, at 9:26 AM, Hugo Vasquez <hvasquez@paradisevalleyaz.gov> wrote:

Amit,

Per our conversation, please send over your updated elevations for review. At this point | do not have
any additional comments.

Thanks,

Hugo Vasquez
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